
Petition and Survey regarding the Woodacre/San Geronimo Flats 
Wastewater Project 

 
For San Geronimo and Woodacre Flats residents 

 
Petition 

 
Yes, I support the proposed Environmental Impact Report (EIR) process as the next 
step in the community’s consideration of a wastewater project to address failing and 
substandard septic systems.  I respectfully request the assistance of the County of 
Marin and other public agencies in undertaking and helping to fund the EIR. 
 
______________________   ___________________________    ______________________   __________________ 
Name     Property Address            email            phone number 
 
________ Yes, I will make a financial contribution towards the EIR ($350 is 
recommended).  Please make your check out to:  THE WOODACRE/SAN GERONIMO 
FLATS WASTEWATER PROJECT and mail it to the address below ASAP. 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________  
 

Survey 
 

Are you interested in having your property included in the project at its inception, 
so that you can take advantage of grants and loan opportunities that are anticipated 
to be available at the beginning of the project?  __________ Yes    __________ No 
 
If not, would you like your property to be included in the project area, but not hook 
it up at project inception, so that you retain your right to hook it up at a later date 
(at full cost)? 
 
We welcome your comments or suggestions:  __________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Need more information or have questions?  Call Liza Crosse, 415 488-4939 
 
To be included in this project, please mail this petition, survey 

and your check to WFWP 
 P.O. Box 578, Woodacre, CA 94973 


